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To:  Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%,
Date: July 16, 1999

Subject: Traffic/Parking Concerns at Glenbard East High School

At the June 7, 1999, Transportation and Safety Committee meeting the committee requested I check with
Edward Seagraves, Fire Chief, regarding parking on the side streets around Glenbard East High School. The
Fire Chief indicated this was not a problem with vehicles parking on both sides of the street in the area
surrounding Glenbard East High School.

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Edward Seagraves, Fire Chief
Transportation and Safety Committee



